
Legal Notice 
New Hartford, Connecticut 

Water Pollution Control Authority 
 

 

 
 
Notice is hereby given that the Water Pollution Control Authority will 
hold a public hearing concerning amending its current regulation, 
Article III, Section #4 - Use Of Public Sewers Requirements, and adding a 
definition.  The hearing will begin at 7:00 PM on Thursday, August 31, 
2017 at the New Hartford Town Hall, 530 Main Street, New Hartford, 
Connecticut 06057. 
 
The subject regulation under review is available for public inspection at 
the address indicated above, during normal business hours. 
 
Dated at New Hartford, Connecticut this 22nd day of August, 2017. 
 
 
   Denton Butler, Chairman 
   New Hartford Water Pollution Control Authority 
 

   
 
 


